
REMINDER: A special meeting of Sky Loch 

Villas will be held May 5 at 6:00, to vote on an 

increase of the bank loan to continue the seawall 

along northwest end of our pond because of ad-

ditional areas of erosion.  
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COFFEE TIME: Our next Tuesday Morning 

Coffee at the community building will 

be on Tuesday, May 10 at 9:00 am. We 

are very excited to have so many of Sky-

loch's residents remaining here for the 

summer and hope as many that are able 

to, will attend. Let's keep the momen-

tum going that was started at the last 

breakfast and the Spring Fling! Bring something 

yummy to share, if you can, $1, and a mug, as we 

continue to come together as a joyfully connect-

ed community. 
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